



800 Washington Street, #231 Boston, Massachusetts 02111 T 617 636-7656 tuftsmedicalcenter.org

April 15, 2020

Mr. Jeffrey Marsden Medfield Public Schools 459 Main Street, Third Floor Medfield, MA 02052

Dear Mr. Marsden,

I would like to thank you for your generous donation of personal protective equipment to Tufts Medical Center. We are so grateful for your support in helping us confront the coronavirus pandemic.

We appreciate your great awareness of having a reliable supply of personal protective equipment during this challenging time. At Tufts Medical Center, we have a single objective in responding to the crisis: to save as many lives as possible. Your donation will help us achieve our objective by ensuring that our extraordinary workforce has the equipment they need to safely provide compassionate care to all who come through our doors.

ആള് ഒരു പ്രവിധാനം ആ വൃദ്ധിക്കാവുന്നു. വാന് പ്രവിധാന വ്യാന്ധ്യാന് വൃദ്യം വിവിധ്യാര് ആവുന്ന് വ്യാന്ധാന് വാന്യാന് ആണ് ക്യൂസ് സ്വാനം അവരെ വ്യാന്ത്രം അന്ത്രസ്ഥാനില് വാന്യാന് വിശ്യാന് വ്യാന്ധ്യാന് വിശ്യാന് അതിരെ അവരെ അവരെ അവരെ

Thank you again. Your generosity will help our community overcome this pandemic.

Sincerely,

Michael Apkon, MD, PhD

President & CEO